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April 4, 2025 
 
By Email 
 
Judy Dubois 
Registry Operations 
Canadian Human Rights Tribunal 
240 Sparks Street, 6th Floor West 
Ottawa, ON K1A 1J4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Dubois: 
 
I write to you on behalf of the Assembly of First Nations (AFN) in response to the 
Panel’s request for clarity regarding the AFN’s structure and recent representations. I 
respectfully request that the AFN be provided until Monday, April 14, 2025 to deliver its 
response to your request. 
 
The AFN is continuing discussions on this matter with our Executive Committee and 
internal leadership as well as securing new legal counsel representation. We appreciate 
your continued patience as we navigate the current situation. We will seek to provide a 
further update by April 14, 2025. 
 
In addition, with respect to our March 24 letter, I wish to clarify that Mr. Williamson did 
not act without instructions or authorization in filing this letter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Andrew Bisson 
Chief Executive Officer 


